IMPORTANT ALERT

FROM MADISON COUNTY TELEPHONE COMPANY

IT HAS COME TO OUR ATTENTION THAT

PHISHING EMAILS
ARE CIRCULATING IN THE COMMUNITY.

Please note that Madison County Telephone Company will NEVER ask you to reveal or
confirm any personal email account information through an email.

If you receive ANY SUSPICIOUS EMAILS of this nature, please feel free to contact our
customer care team at 479-738-2121. We value and respect your email privacy.



